
 

 

Re: UNC Modification Proposal 0239 “Reinstatement of NTS Interruption”  
 

 

Dear John 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon this Modification Proposal, I can confirm that we 

(WWU) are supportive of its implementation.  We have nothing further to add to the justification 

for its implementation that is contained within the Modification Proposal.   

 

We can also confirm that we believe the suggested legal text that National Grid NTS have 

provided does reflect the nature and intent of the Proposal.  

 

If you have any questions relating to the Modification Proposal Representation then please do not 

hesitate in contacting me. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Simon Trivella 

Commercial Manager 

Wales & West Utilities 

Tel: 07813 833174 

E-Mail: simon.trivella@wwutilities.co.uk 

 

John Bradley 

Modification Panel Secretary 

Joint Office of Gas Transporters 

31 Homer Road 

Solihull 
B91 3LT 

8
th
 January 2009 

 


